
 

 

 

Newsletter  
Email: peckhamrye@rcaos.org.uk 

Web: www.stjamesthegreatpeckham.org  
 

45 Elm Grove, Peckham Rye 

London, SE15 5DD 

Fr. Jack’s mobile: 07909 140867 (text please) 
 

 

Monday 18th February – Sunday 24th February 2019 
 

  Monday           10:00am   Bridget Pereira R.I.P 

  Tuesday     10:00am Faith 

   Wednesday   10:00am   Liturgy of the Word 

      7:00pm   Cn Francis Harrington R.I.P 

  Thursday     10:00am   Holy Souls 
Friday 10:00am   Trust 
Saturday          6:00pm   Cn Terence Healey R.I.P    

  Sunday        Seventh Sunday (C) 
    8:30am         Caterina Amato R.I.P 
  10:00am          People of the Parish 
  12 noon     Kathleen Curley R.I.P      

Confessions 2–4pm every Saturday, 
or by Appointment 

 

 

Holy Hour 
Friday 22nd is the last Friday of the month and our 
day for the Holy Hour, from 5.30 – 6.30pm. 
 Looking forward to seeing many of you. 

 

 
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 
Next Weekend 

 

Fr Patrice, a Holy Ghost Father from The 
Spiritans, will be preaching at all the masses 
next Sunday (22

nd
). 

He will also be making an appeal on behalf of 
their missionary work. Your support will be 
much appreciated. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
How wonderful it is that nobody 

need wait a single moment 
before starting to improve the world. 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Environment Video 
‘Before the Flood’, is a very good Youtube video 
on the Environment, it features Leonardo Di 
Caprio, who is an environmental ambassador.  

It’s free to watch and runs for one and a half 
hours.  

Fr JACK 
 

"Happy is the person who has placed their 
trust in the Lord."  

What a beautiful saying. 
Live it, and find peace. 

The famous ‘Sermon on the Mount’ in 
Matthew, suddenly becomes the ‘Sermon on 
the Plain’ in Luke, where Jesus speaks more 
directly to the people…"Happy are YOU...” 
etc. 
 

Rich or poor, we are all called to put our 
trust in the Lord. We will become like 
Jeremiah says: "He will be like a tree by the 
waterside ….when the pressure is on he has 
no fear, he stays green, and never ceases to 
bear fruit. 
"Happy indeed is the person who has placed 
his/her trust in the Lord." 
 

This is why listening to the voice of the 
church is so important, because when we 
seek Jesus apart from the community of the 
Church, we end up with a Jesus who looks 
and sounds like us.  

 

Southwark workshop on Youth Violence 
Wednesday 20 February 2019, 6.00 pm to 8:30 pm.  
Southwark Council, Meeting Room 2, ground floor.  
160 Tooley Street. SE1 2QH. 
 

Register at: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/faith-
and-serious-youth-violence-workshoptickets-
55367029275, or email:  
Community.Engagement@southwark.gov.uk 

 

Legion of Mary 

Congratulations to the Legion of Mary who 

had a terrific launch last Sunday. Many 

people expressed an interest in becoming 

auxiliary / active members, thank you very 

much. They meet every Wednesday at 

6pm in St Anthony’s chapel.  

You will be very welcome. 
 

 

Peckham Citizens 
This Year’s achievements: 

 Won £23,000 to make Kelly Avenue 
Park clean and safe for all to enjoy. 

 Encouraged 150 people to join our local 
credit union. 

 Ran jobs programmes where 32 of the 
75 people involved found work. 

 Got Southwark Council to commit to 
finding a site for the borough’s first 
Community Land Trust - genuinely 
affordable homes for local people, they 
are now going to sit down with us at 
1pm 19th Feb, to plan a timeline of 
when the first houses will be built. 

Please take an interest, we have a few active 
members and we contribute £1300 per annum. 

http://www.stjamesthegreatpeckham.org/

